HAMILTON COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COALITION APRIL 12, 2011

The meeting was called to order by Connie.

The minutes and treasurer's report were reviewed. Wendy asked approval for two statements. She also announced that this was our annual meeting of the HCDC NFP. The directors are Perry Suter, Richard Hartweg, and Connie McDermott. It was moved and seconded that the minutes and treasurer's report be approved. Motion carried.

Old Business-Susan reported on the made for Honey contest. Shirley will be co-chair for this event. Susan will check with the school about the community band playing. There will be a rock show on Friday and Saturday during Homecoming. Other items concerning Homecoming were discussed and finalized. East Egg Hunt-A map has been drawn of the park with age groups labeled. Money and candy has been collected. The hunt will begin at 1 on April 23rd. We will meet at Susan's house on April 19th to finish filling the eggs.

City wide garage sales-These will be held on June 3rd and 4th. Jean will chair this event with assistance from Traudi. Susan will get the flyers made and advertising done.

It was announced that the disc golf tournament will be held September 3rd.

Next meeting is May 10, 2011